
The Story of 

Coromandel Kauri

… what sort of Future?

The Coromandel Kauri Dieback Forum and Ngati Maru
invite you to be part of a special marae-based workshop on 

Saturday 10 September 2016

This workshop is a unique opportunity to learn about the significance 

of kauri from a  Māori and Pākehā perspective, and explore how we 

can all work together to protect this precious taonga

The programme includes:

o The special relationship between tangata whenua and the ngahere

o The role of kauri in the shaping of the Peninsula

o The ecology of the kauri and kauri forests

o Why kauri dieback disease is so devastating

o How tangata whenua and scientists are searching for ways to combat 

this terrible disease

o How we can all work together to keep kauri standing

Where: Matai Whetu Marae, Kopu

When: Saturday, 10 September, 8.45 am - 3:30 pm.

Places will be limited so register your interest straight away by 

emailing jeanie.mcinnes@hotmail.com

There will be a nominal charge for refreshments  of $10 plus gold coin koha


